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Pupil of the Week 

Certificates 
 

Our Pupils of the Week are: 
 

Noah and Elijah 
Well done – as a 

school we achieved 

96.67% attendance  

this week.  

 

 

 

 
 

Congratulations Amelia and 
Raf for your beautiful 

handwriting!  

 

Congratulations  
Veronica for  

your writing this week   

A Royal Wedding Feast 
 

Thank you to Mrs Jack and Mrs 

MacIntosh for a fabulous Royal 

Wedding meal on Wednesday.  

It certainly was fit for royalty  
and we all thoroughly enjoyed it!  

Our school dinners are always 

lovely, the hall and corridors are 

always filled with delicious smells 

as the kitchen is busy preparing 

school lunches! Why not give a 

school dinner a try if you are 

currently on packed lunch? 
 
 

Sunny Weather 
As we have been blessed with lovely weather, please ensure your child 

has applied suncream before coming to school, especially to their 
arms, legs, face, ears and neck. Also it would be great if children can 
bring in a water bottle and a sun hat. Please be assured that we do 

encourage children to actively seek shade, especially at lunchtime and 
when doing PE outside. It was great to see lots of children in  

Dragons showing me their caps and water bottles the morning  
after I’d spoken to them about it in assembly.  

Well done Dragons for taking the message home and acting upon it! 
 

 

Collective  

Worship 

We thought this week about what 

it means about having the courage 

to trust in God through the story of 

Jonah who at first didn’t want to 

do what God commanded but then 

realised he needed to find the 

courage to do what was right. 

Mathlete of the Week 

Maggie 
Well done for  

reaching 3720 points 

Well Done Children! 
 

As I explained in last week’s 

newsletter, children across 

school would be taking part 

in a range of assessments 

through this week and the 

following weeks. Having 

spoken to the other teachers 

and seen children in action,  

I have been really impressed 

with the resilience and 

perseverance they have 

shown, even when some of 

the questions have been 

tricky! The children’s 

concentration has been super 

and they have endeavoured 

to give of their very  

best – you can’t ask for  

more than that! 
   

Well done everyone! 
 

 

An Exciting  
Opportunity! 

 

For children aged 10 and over 

there is an excellent opportunity 

to do something great for the 

local community. This is 

through the ‘Lifestyle 

Challenge’ which is organised 

by North Yorkshire Police.  

It sounds like a great project for 

the older children to take part in.  

It would be great if some of our 

children decided to take part!   

If you want more information, 

please follow this link: 
 

https://northyorkshire.police.uk/

news/summer-holiday-

challenge-for-young-people-as-

lifestyle-2018-launches/ 
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May 18th 2018 

 
If you would like a hard copy of this newsletter sent home please contact Mars Bentley in the school office. 

Dates for your Diary  - Summer Term 2018 

May 

Thursday 24th 3:00pm Achievement assembly for parents – please note change of time 

Friday 25th 
AM 
3.30pm 

Dragons swimming 
Close for half term 

June 

Monday 4th 8.55am Everybody back in school 

Thursday 7th Evening Parent/Carer consultations 

Friday 9th AM Dragons swimming 

Thursday 14th 

 
All day 
6pm 

Eagles to Armed Forces day in Catterick 
New EYFS parent’s evening 

Friday 15th AM Dragons swimming 

Monday 18th 11.30 – 12.30pm New EYFS story and lunch with parent 

Friday 22nd AM Dragons swimming 

Thursday 28th  
TBA 
1.15 – 3.15pm 

Achievement assembly for parent (Leavers assembly at the end of term) 
New EYFS stay and play with parent 

Friday 29th AM Dragons swimming (final session) 

July 

Wednesday 4th TBA Y6 friendship day at Bedale High School 

Monday 9th  9.15 – 1.30pm New EYFS morning and lunch without parent 

Tuesday 10th TBA Y6 induction day 1 at Bedale High School 

Wednesday 11th TBA Y6 induction day 2 at Bedale High School 

Thursday 19th  TBA Leavers assembly, all parents invited 

Friday 20th 1.15pm School finishes for the school year 


